
Dear Aeroklub Celje Friends 
We had a very good time in Celje on august. Suddenly we felt like home, installing  our tents 
on your field;  enjoying your gorgeous briefing room, and all the spaces of your big and tidy 
buildings; flying in the rich and beautiful surroundings. Personally I've really enjoyed riding 
my bicycle in town and in the countryside.  
But what we loved most were the people, starting from the crew of girls and boys helping us 
on the field, to all the managing board. 
I've a pair of question: 
1. I've noticed that your flying activity is done during two defined slot of time. Is it for a 
matter of authorization from your municipality? in order to reduce the noise during the day? 
2. We are evaluating the chance to come to Celje, in order enabling us to the winch start, 
may you give us information if it's possible and how it could be done? 
Best regards 
Ettore 
 

 

 
 

 

 


